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I strongly oppose this new property tax. It takes away local control. 

 

Urban areas should not be allowed to increase property taxes for our rural 

communities to fund the Urban area's wasteful spending. 

 

Don't allow what has happen in Portland to happen throughout our state. 

 

VOTE NO on this new tax. 


